
 
 
 
 
 

2023 Spring Netball – Years 0–6 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Registrations are now being taken for the 2023 Kidzplay Netball Spring League.  
Netball is open to students of all year levels. We warmly welcome children new to the sport, as well as those 
experienced in Netball. 
Please note that all games in this league are non-competitive - Spring netball is run in a relaxed and fun way! 
 
Competition Details 
 
Location  Kidzplay Netball, Pinehurst School 
 
Game Day  Saturday 
 
 
 
Game Times  Varies between 8am – 2pm (per a weekly draw), rain or shine   
  
Season Dates 14th October to 25th November   

(Excluding 21st October – Labour Weekend)  
6 weeks 

 
Uniform Pinehurst Netball Dress (Girls) 

Pinehurst PE Uniform (Boys)  
Footwear - Sports shoes or Netball shoes 
 

Practices  TBC  
 
Fees $50 per player (including uniform hire) 
 
Manager  Teams will require a Parent Manager to assist the team throughout the season  

Please confirm your interest on the registration form 
 
Registrations  Please register online via the Pinehurst Website 
 Click here to register  

 
Registrations close 9am, Friday 1st September 
 Registration is essential, so don't miss out, register today! 

Late registrations will only be taken where team numbers allow. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Debbie Stanaway 
Netball Co-ordinator – Years 1-6 
PINEHURST SCHOOL 
debbie.stanaway@pinehurst.school.nz 
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